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LASFS APPROVES INCORPORATION

At recent meetings of the LASFS, the membership approved the 
articles of incorporation and a set of bylaws. These documents replace the 
previous Constitution and by-laws. The new by-laws follow very closely to 
the old ones, differing only as necessary to fit the new structure. The 
necessary forms have now been completed and sent to the state for approval.

AUCTION TO BENEFIT BUILDING FUND
The LASFS will hold one of its semiregular auctions for the benefit 

of the building fund (and the fund to pay the lawyer without touching the 
building fund) at the regular meeting, this Thursday, March 7, 1968. Paul 
Turner will bring material which has been carefully accumulated for just 
such an occasion. Do yourself a favor and help build the clubhouse at the 
same time — bring money.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEET
The first regularly scheduled meeting of the LASFS (INC) board of 

directors was held Sunday, March 3, at the home of Chairman Bruce Pelz. 
The first order of business was the distribution of initial one, two, and three 
year terms; this was done by drawing losts. Discussion was then turned to 
projects which could be used to enhance both the prestige and the treasury 
of the club.

Thingsto come................

March 21 ... Fan History Quiz
Test your knowledge of fan history by entering this quiz. For 50$ you 

can attempt to answer five questions in each of twelve categories. If you don’t 
thank that ifs worth 50$ to enter, come and watch anyway.

28 March. . . . Shaggy Collating
If you want to help collate Shaggy, be here on this night. If you want to 

do more to help the resurection of the club genzine, contact Den Rudolph. 
Copy deadline is March 14, 1968. Publication deadline is April 2, 1968. 
Contributions are welcome.

MEETINGS of the LASFS are held every Thursday evening at 8:00 PM 
at the’Hili’, 508 S. St. Andrews Pl., Los Angeles, (near Western 

and Uilshire) Guests are always welcome.


